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The staff members of Shaki regional center held awareness raising events.
Protecting and providing human rights are not the only activities of The Commissioner Elmira Suleymanova. The Ombudsman holds awareness raising events for people as well.
To educate people from different regions and the country capital, the Commissioner organizes series of events, seminars and they are explained their rights.

It should be mentioned that, Ganja, Guba, Shaki and Jalilabad regional offices of the Ombudsman office carry out wide range of actions as well.

These days, staff members of Shaki regional office conducted awareness raising events in Mingachevir city, in the settlements of Shaki and districts in Gakh. Staff members of regional centers pass more information about human rights, the provisions of international conventions and national legislation, also about the Commissioner’s activities on protecting and promoting human rights to the members of municipalities, executive powers in districts, community and people participated in the event. 
The participants were given information about the activity of regional office, advice about the ways of protecting human rights and explained how to apply to the Ombudsman. The questions of the participants were answered by the staff members and the requests addressed to the Commissioner were received.
At the end of the meeting, posters and legal publications prepared in Ombudsman office were given to the participants.
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